Dear Jerri: There is a very short report from Stewardship for the next CACP agenda:

'The Designating by-law for the African Methodist Episcopalian Chapel (formerly the Fugitive Slave Chapel) at 432 Grey St is to be repealed since the building has now been moved to the Fanshawe Pioneer Village. There were some questions regarding this. In particular relating to the fact that none of the buildings in the Village carry a Designation.'

I'm sorry that I won't be at the next CACP meeting.

Thanks! Maggie